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Monday 16th NovMonday 16th NovMonday 16th NovMonday 16th Nov----    

Start of Anti- Bullying week 

Odd Sock Day! 

 

 

Friday 20th NovFriday 20th NovFriday 20th NovFriday 20th Nov----    

School Photographs 
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17th November 

 2020 

Dear Parents/Carers.  Happy St Elizabeth’s day! 
 
Masks and Face Coverings Reminder 
Thank you so much to everyone who has been wearing face coverings on the yard.  
Whilst they are uncomfortable, they do help to stop the spread of Coronavirus. 
There has been a huge increase in the number of people being tested in our area.  
With greater tests, more positive results may be found, which then means we 
must act to keep everyone safe.  We thank you for your understanding as like all 
schools, we know that sending children home does impact on you as parents/
carers, but it is something that we have to do in the event of a positive case at 
school. 
 
Attendance and Punctuality 
We understand that things are difficult now, but ask that if your child is able 
to, they attend school on time each day.  Please ensure that they have  
everything that they need with them when they arrive.  
  

If you or your child has any symptoms of  
Coronavirus, the children must not come to school until a negative test has 
been confirmed.  If a person has contact with someone who has tested  
positive, THEY MUST ISOLATE FOR 14 DAYS– this applies even if the 

person who has had contact tests negative. 
 
Applications for Reception Places 
Just a small reminder that now is the time to apply for a place for your child to 
start Reception in 2021.  Even if you are in our Nursery, you must still apply.  
Please go to ‘Sefton Admissions’ online and fill in the forms.  If you have any 
trouble, please call us in the office.   
 
School Photographs 
The photographer came to school at the beginning of November.  He will be re-
turning this Friday 20th November to take pictures of the Y5 children who were 
isolating, along with any children he missed on his earlier visits. 
 
Crosby Hall Educational Trust 
Last week, Y6 spent a fantastic day at CHET completing lots of teambuilding 
activities. The children (and staff!) had a brilliant time there.  Other year 
groups will shortly be visiting and we are sure that they will enjoy it too. 
 
Twitter 
Despite the pandemic, there is still an awful lot going on in school.  The best 
place to see all that is happening is on Twitter!  Download the app and then  
follow our school at stelizcps.  To follow your child’s class please follow stelizcp1, 
stelizcp2 etc. 
 
Mr Daniels and all at St Elizabeth’s 

‘I have come so that they may have life and have it to the full’ 


